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To Whom It May Concern,  

As it is known, in line with the efforts to increase the product and service diversity and the 

demands of our members, the BISTECH System improvement and development efforts are 

continuing and the new version, called 3.01, is planned to be put into operation on            

December 11, 2023. 

 

BISTECH Member Free Test Environment (pre_prod test environment) will be updated on 

October 30, 2023 with the release of 3.01 and the new version is expected to be tested and 

checked by members prior to deployment. 

 

Details of the changes in the relevant 3.01 version, access to test environments and proofing plan 

will be notified to you with a separate announcement. 

 

For all the questions and issues on the subject, please contact 

bistechsupport_autoticket@borsaistanbul.com . 

  

Kindly submitted to your information.  

Yours Sincerely,   

   

 

                                             Korkmaz ERGUN  

General Manager   

Board Member   
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